
Colerain Township Tax Collector, Judy Beiler, 65 Lakeview Road, Kirkwood, PA 17536, will be at the 

Colerain Township Building, 1803 Kirkwood Pike, Kirkwood, PA 17536 for collection of taxes on the 

following dates and times:   

        

Friday   April 27, 2018    4:00 p.m. -  7:00 p.m. 

Saturday   April 28, 2018    9:00 a.m. - 12:00 a.m. 

Monday   April 30, 2018    9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

 

Regarding Real Estate Tax, if a mortgage company is responsible for 

payment of your real estate tax, it is your responsibility to 

forward your real estate notice to their attention at your 

earliest possible convenience. 

 

 

Collections at her home office will be by appointment only!  Please call (717) 529-6267 to arrange an 

appointment (no Sunday or Holiday collections).   

 

If you have a change that affects your Per Capita Tax such as moving, change of address, marriage/divorce, 

death of spouse or someone in your household reaches their 80th birthday before February 1, 2018, have 

become disabled and unable to work, or receive a tax bill in error, please notify your tax collector as soon 

as possible so that we can keep our records current.  We also ask that you let us know if there is anyone in 

your household who is subject to the per capita tax (age 18 years and over and out of high school) but did 

not receive a tax notice.  Your cooperation in these matters is greatly appreciated. 
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